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Monday 19th April 2021 

 

Welcome back to the first half of the summer term and your child’s final term in reception!  

We have got a lot to pack into the coming weeks, so I hope you all had a good Easter break and 

are raring to go.   

This half term our main topic will be ‘How do your legs help you?’  The children became 

interested in ladybirds towards the end of the spring term after we had shared the story ‘What 

the ladybird heard’ and so we decided to carry on with this interest and investigate it further.  

What do insects have so many legs for anyway?  What can we do that they cannot?  And vice 

versa?  A Summer 1 information will come home this week to give you further information on 

the sorts of things we will be doing and learning about. 

Reading continues to be a focus for all children.  Please continue to support us with this by 

hearing your child read their phonic book each day and their daily reader as often as you can.   

Tapestry will still be used by us and we would appreciate any work that you do at home being 

added by you too.  We will put a weekend challenge on Tapestry each Friday and will continue 

to add some observations too. 

 

I hope that you all have a great week.  Please get in touch if you have any queries or concerns. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Warren 

 

mailto:hello@stminver.org
http://www.stminver.org/

